
Public Interest Certificate 

Date: 10 June 2022 

This certificate is issued under section 22(1) of the Government Procurement (Judicial 
Review) Act 2018 (the Act). 

I, Parker Brigg, a delegate of the accountable authority for the Australian Taxation Office, 
confirm that it is not in the public interest for the procurement specified in this certificate to be 
suspended while: 

(a) applications for injunctions under Part 2 of the Act are being considered, or 

(b) complaints under section 18 of the Act are being investigated. 

 

Description of procurement Request for Tender for the Procurement 
of End User Experience (EUX) 

ID SPC-7665 

Procuring entity Australian Taxation Office 

Contact Officer Maree Blakeney 

Email: SPC-7665_EUX@ato.gov.au 

 

 

 

 

Parker Brigg 

Assistant Commissioner   
Strategic Procurement & Contracts | ATO Finance 
Australian Taxation Office 

 
 
 
 
 

 

mailto:SPC-7665_EUX@ato.gov.au

